
The Afghan Relocation and Assistance Policy (ARAP) – Op Lazurite 
 
The Afghan Relocation and Assistance Policy (ARAP) Scheme is a safe and legal migration 
pathway into the UK for Afghan citizens. It is an evidence-based scheme and is intended for a 
select group who worked for or with the UK Armed Forces in Afghanistan in close and 
meaningful roles. Afghan citizens who are eligible for relocation to the UK under ARAP may 
relocate with a partner, dependent children and additional family members who are deemed 
eligible by the Ministry of Defence, and suitable for relocation by the Home Office following 
security vetting. Those who are eligible under ARAP are given ‘indefinite leave to remain’ 
meaning they have the right to live, work and study in the UK indefinitely. 
 
More details can be found by clicking on the link below 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/fIVAtzoPjrUAHXHT 

The meeting held at Beckingham Village Hall, which was well attended, explained to local 
residents the involvement of the military personnel and civilian support contractors that will 
oversee the role of Beckingham Training Camp as Reception, Staging and Onward 
Movement Site for the Afghan families. They will spend some 4 to 6 weeks at the site before 
they are relocated into Transitional Accommodation and then onto Settled Accommodation 
on a 3 year lease. The use of Beckingham Camp as a Reception Centre will last for 6 to 12 
months but no end date can be confirmed at this time. 
 
The role of a Reception Camp such as Beckingham is to introduce the Afghan families to life 
in the UK.  To help with this the MEARS Company have been contracted by the government 
to provide the following support for Eps on their journey 
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